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March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DelLauro:

I am requesting funding for People Serving People’s Elevator Modernization Project for Families
Experiencing Homelessness and Disability in fiscal year 2024.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the People Serving People Charities Inc., located
at 614 S. 3rd St., Minneapolis, MN 55415.

The funding would be used to modernize the PSP elevator system to improve system reliability
and performance by updating firefighter’s operation to comply with current life safety code
requirements providing efficient microprocessor logic for group elevator dispatch and individual
motor control, replace all aged or obsolete components, upgrading elevator car and corridor
pushbuttons and signal fixtures, reconditioning equipment to ensure reliable operation, and
upgrading existing building conditions to comply with current elevator safety, building, and state
code requirements.

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the taxpayers of Minneapolis, MN
rely on the effectiveness and efficiency of PSP shelter operations for their health, safety, and
comfort, especially for disabled and senior guests.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program 42 U.S.C., 5305(a)(2).

I certify that [ have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Member of Congress
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